
By: Peter Sass:  Head of Democratic Services and Local Leadership  
 
To:  Cabinet Scrutiny Committee – 13 April 2011 
 
Subject:        Core Monitoring Report 
 
 

 
Background 

 
(1) Members would like more information on elements of the Core Monitoring 
Report. 
 
(2) The Cabinet report and appendices are attached for Members’ information. 

 
Guests 
 
(1) Mr K Pugh, Deputy Cabinet Member, Business Strategy and Support, Ms L 
Davies, Interim Director of Business Strategy, Ms S Garton, County Performance 
and Evaluation Manager, and Mr R Fitzgerald, Performance Manager, have been 
invited to attend the meeting between 11.00am and 11.45am to answer 
Members’ questions on this item. 

 
Options for the Cabinet Scrutiny Committee 
 
(1) The Cabinet Scrutiny Committee may: 
 

(a) make no comments 
 
(b) express comments but not require reconsideration of the decision 
 
(c) require implementation of the decision to be postponed pending 
reconsideration of the matter in the light of the Committee’s comments by 
whoever took the decision or 
 
(d) require implementation of the decision to be postponed pending 
consideration of the matter by the full Council. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact: Adam Webb  Tel: 01622 694764 


